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Jacob Qualls

From: Victor Islas <vislas@starfirerescue.org>

Sent: Tuesday, December 6, 2022 11:16 AM

To: Jacob Qualls

Subject: FD Comment 44 Taps Liquor License 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Good afternoon team, 

  

As you are all aware part of the application process is an approved letter from the Fire District for any business to obtain 

a license to sell Beer Wine and Liquor by Drink. This project is currently under construction.  All Fire and Life Safety 

systems have been submitted, reviewed, and approved for Installation.  

  

At this time, we recommend the approval of the Provisional License be issued until with the following conditions: 

  

 All Fire and Life Safety systems and permit conditions will be tested and signed off by the Fire District before the 

certificate of occupancy is issued by the City of Star. 

  

  

If you have any questions, please let me know.  

  

DC Islas 
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